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Mr Jonathan  

gestetner

COMMNT2014/1037/P 28/02/2014  14:59:12 We have lived at 7 Oakhill Avenue for over 40 years.

10a is a house with no architectural merit and the

replacement proposed will be a great improvement 

on what it replaces.

We support the application to build a building with 5 flats as proposed

7 Oakhill Ave

NW3 7RD

 Michael  Becker COMMNT2014/1037/P 27/02/2014  12:49:26  To whom it may concern,

&gt;  

&gt; I live at 2a Oakhill Avenue, NW3 and I have lived here for 23 years. I recently noted the above 

application for the new development at 10a Oakhill Avenue, NW3, which interested me for obvious 

reasons. Further to this application I wanted to give my support to the aforementioned scheme. The 

existing property, the new scheme is due to replace, does not offer anything pleasing aesthetically to the 

local area and I regard it as not in keeping with the other neighbouring properties. I feel that the new 

scheme put forward is definitely a big improvement and is more attractive building , and in keeping 

with the neighbouring properties and local area. I also do not believe the proposed scheme will affect 

the parking in the local area due to No On street parking being required, as the project provides 

underground spaces on site.

&gt;  

&gt; Your sincerely,

&gt;  

&gt; Mr Michael Becker

2a

Oakhill Avenue

NW3 7RE
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